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Mr. James G. Keppler IILEfcV
Regional Administrator
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: Duane Arnold Energy Center
Occket No: 50-331
Op. License No: DPR-49
Scheduling of the 1985 Exercise

Ref: Letter, NG-84-4925, Scheduling of the 1985
Exercise, dated November 21, 1984

File: A-221 A-105

Dear Mr. Keppler:

The above-referenced letter indicated Iowa Electric's intent to
conduct an off-hours Annual Emergency Planning Exercise on October 30, 1985.
After considering various aspects of our long-term exercise program, we have
decided not to conduct an off-hours exercise this year. An off-hours
exercise will be conducted in 1986 to ensure consistency with NUREG 0654
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guidance,

if you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
myself or Mr. David J. Hingtgen, Emergency Planning Coordinator at
(319) 398-4484.

Very truly yours,

Ih& | g Mb/ -

Richard W. McGaugh
Manager, Nuclear Division
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